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Hello everyone 
 
It has been an action packed day here at school! We were delighted to welcome a group of 
drama students from ‘Made in Bristol’ who led some exciting workshops in Years 1-6. We also 
enjoyed meeting Hannah More herself, who visited the classes and answered children’s 
questions. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who brought food to share. I was particularly impressed by 
the beautiful homemade cakes and dishes including a lovely selection of traditional Sudanese 
recipes, home-made biryani from Bangladesh, samosas and sambousas from Somalia, 
cheesecake  and traditional biscuits from Poland, bhajis from Pakistan, a traditional dish from 
Iraq.… and much more. Many thanks for your generosity. Sadly, I was not in school at the end 
of the day so could not sample anything! 
 
Lots of parents have been involved in courses and activities this week. We are very grateful to 
acta community theatre, the WEA and the Learning Communities team who are all working 
with us at the moment. Other parent courses and activities are funded by a range of grants 
that we apply for throughout the year.  
 
If you would like to know more about these or 
other activities, then don’t forget to check the 
school website, which has masses of information 
as well as lots of news from the classes. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Sue Ramsay,  
Head teacher. 
 
Hannah More! 

Reception: Yusuf and Malachi 

Year 1:    Maryam and Muna 

Year 2:   Abdullahi and Ilham 

Year 3:   Ayman N and Valeria 

Year 4:   Abdullrizak and Harun 

Year 5:   Muhudin and Zaynab 

Year 6:   Najah and Amal 

Hannah More! 



Fresh Salad will be available on a daily basis. 

There will also be a daily Jacket Potato option to be served with various toppings. 

The new menu is on the school website and a paper copy will be sent home soon. 

Hannah More’s NEW lunch menu!!!  

 Take a look - this will be available from after half term!! 



Do you like 

cooking? 

Join us for a 

spicy cooking 

session! 

Parents’ Cookery Session 

Parents! 
Find out how you can help 

your child with spelling at 

this special workshop. 

 

Wednesday  

 7th February  

9.00-10.00 

 

If you would like us to organise an after-

school or evening session please email 

ruth.cochran@bristol-schools.uk 




